
 
 

 
 

SPC COVID -19 Communication        
7/20/20 
 
It is mid-July and outdoor temperatures are hot and will stay hot for several 
more weeks. We know the face coverings we are wearing makes things even 
warmer, but they are one of the best defenses against coronavirus.  
 
This is a reminder to take the necessary precautions to avoid overheating 
such as drinking plenty of water. 
 
Stay safe. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

                                                                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


